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Plans to launch new Nottinghamshire advocacy group led by blind and partially sighted people
Thomas Pocklington Trust is incredibly pleased to announce that Sight Loss Councils are coming to the East Midlands.  Nottinghamshire Sight Loss Council, our first East Midlands council, will be launching this summer and we are looking for new members to join us. 
Sight Loss Councils are led by blind and partially sighted members and funded by Thomas Pocklington Trust. We advocate the needs of visually impaired people in our communities and work to improve access to goods and services at a local and national level.
Are you blind or partially sighted? If you live in Nottinghamshire and would like to advocate for visually impaired people, we’d love to hear from you.  
You’ll get the opportunity to create positive change for others, meet like-minded people, have a voice, feel valued, receive training and learn or enhance your skills. 
Whether you’re interested in public speaking or honing your social media skills, there’s something for everyone to get involved in. You can also boost your CV.
Find out more about Nottinghamshire Sight Loss Council and how to become a member at www.sightlosscouncils.org.uk 
You can also call 020 8996 1937. 
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